
Our Children are 

the Future Sound and District Primary School 
 

Weekly Newsletter : 15.10.21 

News in brief  
 

Parking 

Please can we ensure that we utilise as 

many spaces as possible in the car 

park so that there is no overflow into 
Wrenbury Heath road. The staggered 

times are helping to aid any congestion 
in the car park so please keep to those 

times.  

 

 

Lost Property  

Please can all children's school clothes 

and items be labelled. We have an over 
flowing lost property box in the school 

entrance. 

Mrs Minshall—Thomas’ Star Moments  
An amazing week at Sound. On Monday, I had 

the opportunity to work with Ruby class. I 
was so impressed with their behaviour and attitude 

towards their learning. There are some Scientists in 
the making! Also this week, there has been some won-

derful learning going on with Black History Month. 

The children have been so curious to find out about 
key events in History.  

What's coming up next week … 
We have a very exciting end to the half term. On 

Thursday,  I am looking forward to some spooky 
pumpkins coming down the path… On Friday, it is our 

Halloween Team Day. The children have the opportunity 
to dress up for the day or wear orange and 

black.  

Upcoming Events 

 18.10.21—Resources Governing 

Body meeting  

 21.10.21—Bring in your pump-
kins!  

 22..10.21—Halloween Team Day  

 22.10.21—Break up for half 

term  

 1.11.21—Return to school  

 2.11.21—Robinwood Parents 

meeting  

 
 

 
See page 3 for 

some updates 
from the PTA. 

 



Our Children are 

the Future 

Opal Class  

Sound and District Primary School 
 

Weekly Newsletter : 15.10.21 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

On Tuesday, Opal class became hunter gatherers. We looked outside for items 
that would have been used in the Stone Age to make houses, weapons and 

tools and collected them together to look at in the classroom. 

We then looked for items and materials that would not be available in the Stone 

Age and compared the 2 in the class room. 

We came to a unanimous decision that we much prefer the items and materials 
used now to the items used by people in the Stone Age. 
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What’s coming up from the PTA? 
 
 On Thursday 21st October the PTA have set up a Halloween 

Pumpkin competition for the children. The best pumpkin designs 
in each class will win a prize donated by the PTA. Children 
can bring their pumpkins in on this day and the school will 
create a pumpkin path as we did last year.  

 On Friday 22nd October a Halloween Hunt will be set up out-
side for the children. The PTA have a small Halloween gift for 

all children completing this activity. 
  
 
 
Keep an eye out for some spooky posters around school for fur-
ther information… 
 

The winners of the duck race will be announced next week in our 
Celebration Assembly so look out for this on the newsletter next 
week!  
 
Date for the Diary  
 
The PTA are hoping to hold the ‘Annual Christmas Fair’ on Friday 

26th November. More information will follow.  
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Sound Superstars!  

 

Diamond Class  

 

 

Thomas—Curious  

Amelie– Independent  

Ewan—Caring  

Emerald Class  

 

 

 

Darcie—Independent  

William—Resilient  

Jaxon—Curious  

Tess—Independent 

Daniel—Independent   

Ruby Class  

 

Penny, Archie—Independent 

Alfie, Seth, Annie—Sound Superstars 

  

Opal Class  

 

 

 

 

Libby—Caring  

Max—Independent  

Harry l—Independent  

Topaz Class 

 

 

Charlotte—Sound Superstar  

Charlie J—Sound Superstar  

Onyx Class  

 

 

 

Headteachers Award  

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas M—Resilient  

 

 

Misselli, Charlotte—Brilliant Music Les-
son  


